
Join the PTSO and take advantage of our 
parent networking, information resources, 
special programs/speakers, and senior 
scholarship opportunity.  The PTSO raises 
funds for these activities primarily 
through membership dues and 
advertising on our website.  Membership 
is the only way to be eligible for senior 
scholarship and to be listed in the student 
online directory. 

	

NVD PTSO 

Norsemen Music  
Parents Association 

Northern Valley Regional HS Demarest  
Parent Associations 

Membership 2017-2018 

The Norsemen Music Parents Association is 
dedicated to promoting musical programs at NVD.  
The NMPA fundraises to support yearly scholarship 
awards, provide grants for music study, bring in 
guest musicians to work with and speak to our 
students, support special initiatives, etc.  

The NVD Athletics Booster Club  
is a parent organization that supports the NVD 
athletic department in its entirety by filling 
budget gaps in providing programs and essential 
items for our teams and athletes.   

NVD Athletics  
Booster Club 

More info and the mail-in 
membership form can be found 
on the NVD Music Department  
website at www.nvdmusic.org 

Send in membership form and dues to: 
     Norsemen Music Parents Association 
     NVRHS 
     150 Knickerbocker Rd 
     Demarest, NJ 07626 

Membership includes TWO season passes to ALL 
home Football, Basketball, and Wrestling events. 
Scholarship is also available for all seniors whose 
families are members. 

Check out past Booster Club contributions and 
membership form on the school web page:  
http://dmhs.nvnet.org/dmhs_athletics/boosters 

Send in membership form and dues to: 
     NVD Athletics Booster Club 
     NVRHS 
     150 Knickerbocker Rd 
     Demarest, NJ 07626 

Visit our website, 
www.NVDPTSO.org 
for more info! 

SIGN UP by 6/23, last 
day of school, to be 
eligible to win prizes!   

JOIN PTSO online by 7/1,  
to be eligible to win prizes! 

JOIN Athletics Booster Club by 7/1 for a chance to win one of many prizes! 

NVD KPA 
The Korean Parents  
Association (KPA) 
supports the families  
of NVD’s Korean 

community through parent involvement, helping 
with understanding student curriculum and 
scholarships to Seniors. KPA appreciates and 
welcome any parents who would want to work 
together and support. 

Contact KPA.NVD@gmail.com  
for more information. 


